Guangdong Yudean reply regarding incident in which protestors against power plant construction were killed, Shanwei, China 

Guangdong Yudean sent the message below to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, after the Resource Centre invited it to respond to the following article:
- “Power, protests and the police: The shootings at Shanwei”, Mary Ho & Richard Welford, CSR Asia, 10 May 2006
http://www.csr-asia.com/upload/csrasiaweeklyvol2week19.pdf  (see pg. 4)
13 June 2006

[Unofficial English translation.  For original Chinese see below]
“Regarding your invitation to respond in your last email, please kindly contact the Guangdong Provincial Government Press Office directly.  Thank you.”
 

关于阁下邮件中所提出的邀请，请直接与广东省人民政府新闻办公室联络。谢谢。
祝好
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